
Barbara Butterfield and Jane Tucker will be joining us May 10 and 11 for 

two workshops. “Faculty Negotiations, Problem Solving and Conflict Resolu-

tion” on Tuesday, May 10 and “ACADEMIC LEADERSHIP AGENDA:  A Semi-

nar for Faculty Anticipating, Considering or Continuing Academic Leader-

ship Roles” on Wednesday, May 11.  Both workshops will take place from 8 

a.m.—12 noon in BH 301.  SPACE IS LIMITED TO 24 for both workshops—

sign up by Friday, April 29 to reserve your spot..  We will pay your registra-

tion fee for both workshops.  Barbara and Jane are recognized as some of 

the best in the nation—we won’t be bringing them back to campus—so clear 

your schedule and take advantage of these great opportunities! 

Negotiation and Leadership Workshops—

May 10 and 11 

Our last Faculty 

Lunch at the Ropp 

for this academic 

year will be in May 

18 from 12:30—1:30 

p.m.  Come learn 

about issues and 

strategies that you 

face at each stage of 

your career and con-

tribute to the discus-

sion of how to man-

age around them! 
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OWISE Library 

We have lots of great professional development books in the OWISE Library 

that you can check out for free!  “Women Don’t Ask” and “Ask For It” focus 

on securing the resources you need to effectively do your job.  “Why So 

Slow” is a great book if you want to understand more about gender issues 

and their impact on your career.  “Why So Few” is a concise look at some 

key gender issues, the research behind them and concrete steps for ad-

dressing them.  “Whistling Vivaldi” is an in-depth look at stereotype threat an 

d how it affects each of us.  You can check any of these out—just stop by the 

Dean’s Office and talk with Ms. Shultz. 
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Questions? Want more in-

formation about the AD-

VANCEing    Faculty Pro-

gram?  Contact the Office 

for Women in Science and 

Engineering (OWISE) at:     

 

advance@latech.edu 

 

call us at 257-2101, or 

check out our website at:  

 

www.advance.latech.edu 

 Mentoring Awards Banquet 

The Mentoring Awards Banquet is this Friday, April 15 at 6:30 p.m. in the Bio-

medical Engineering Building Rotunda.  Join us as we recognize successful 

mentors and the value that they bring in promoting the professional develop-

ment of their colleagues.  Dr. Lori Bakken, University of Wisconsin-Madison, 

will be our guest speaker.  Her talk will be entitled “Mentoring Relationships:  

Mutually Creating a Universe of Possibility.”   
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